
 

 

 

 

 

August 22, 2025 
 

AE’s update on Construction August 15-21, coming weeks August 22-29 

Overview: 

The contractor, Subterra has been actively planning, drilling, and installing the low-pressure Force Main line in 

collaboration with Associated Engineering and the Village of Shields. Please note Subterra will be working Sat Aug 

23 and potentially Sun Aug 24 through into next week. Subterra is planning to have all or very close to all the 

main line drilled and installed before September long weekend. Subterra will not be working Fri Aug 29-Mon Sept 

1. Work will resume on Tues Sept 2. Once the mainline is installed, the planning of on-lot installation will begin. 

This will be coordinated between Subterra, AE, the village, and the homeowner. More details regarding on lot 

work will be given as available. 

 

Construction Activity Planned for this Week: 

Subterra plans on completing the final tie-ins on McMillan and McCrimmon as well as tidying up any excavation 

holes that are now fully installed. Once this area is wrapped up early this week, Subterra will work their way north 

and move down Proctor Drive, McCordick Street and Hordern Street. 

Once again, we advise residents to be mindful of parking in these areas starting early next week down the first 

stretch of Proctor and then continuing north through the village. 

Thank you for continuing to make this project run safely and smoothly. 

 

Progress This Week: 

Over the weekend, Subterra completed remaining tie-ins and Cleanout installation on McCrimmon and McMillan. 

Subterra has now started drilling mainline into the northern portion of Shields and has completed installing line 

on: 

- Procter Drive from Memorial Drive to Hordern Street 

- All of McCordick Street and McCordick Alley 

- Waters Ave from Hordern to Heath Ave 

 

Construction Activity Planned for Next Week: 

- Thursday: McCordick/McCordick Alley, Waters Ave 

- Friday: Heath Avenue 

- Saturday: Tie-ins and Cleanout installation in various locations 

- Sunday: Might be working depending on progress 

- Monday-Tuesday: Drilling down Hordern Street and South Procter Drive 

- Wednesday-Thursday: Continue drilling down Procter drive all the way North to the Golf Course 

 

NOTE: Hordern/Procter intersection and surrounding area will be closed starting Monday until approximately 

end of day  Tuesday. Once again, we advise residents to be mindful of parking on Hordern Street and Procter 

Drive starting early next week. Thank you for continuing to make this project run safely and smoothly. 


